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Date/ Time of Release: 01/28/2020 

 

Date of Incident: 01/23/2020 

 

Location of Event Occurrence: 217 Grant Ave. Auburn, NY  

 

Media Release Written by:  Detective Sean DeRosa 

 

The Auburn Police Department is investigating a robbery that occurred at Marshall’s in The 

Auburn Plaza on Thursday night at 9:00 PM.  Detectives are looking to identify the three 

suspects in the photographs taken from the store security cameras.  The three suspects 

attempted to steal merchandise from the store and when they were confronted by store 

employees a brief struggle ensued.  If you recognize the subjects or have any information 

regarding the investigation you can contact Detective DeRosa at 315-255-4706.  Callers can 

remain anonymous if they wish. 

 

 

Media Release 


